
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 20/02/2023 6:33:21 AM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

20/02/2023 

MR James Dyer 
11 Endeavour DR 
Narrabeen NSW 2101 

RE: DA2022/2281 -80 Undercliff Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

Dear sirs 
I note the current application for a DA formalizing the use of Pilu's Restaurant. The proposal 
will have an adverse affect on parking at Freshwater Beach. 
As you would be aware parking at the beach is at a premium on weekend's and public 
holidays, any proposal to invite more patrons into a already over crowded parking area I 
believe should be refused. 
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